AU women€s lacrosse at Wells postponed
4/05/11

AURORA, NY The Alfred University women's lacrosse team's non-conference game at Well College scheduled for
today (April 5, 4 p.m.) has been postponed due to poor field conditions caused by inclement weather.The game will
now be played at Wells on Thursday, April 7, at 4 p.m.



